
 

 
 
December 1, 2016 
 
Dear ACP Members, 
 
As I conclude my third month as ACP’s EVP/CEO, I want to let you know of a new development 
that has potential to ease the burden and increase the relevance of the American Board of 
Internal Medicine’s Maintenance of Certification (MOC) process, and is anchored in the 
principles of continuous learning. 
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Thank you for being an ACP member, for your commitment to internal medicine and for 
supporting the College as we work to increase the quality and effectiveness of professional 
development options for our members. 
 
Darilyn V. Moyer, MD, FACP 
Executive Vice President and CEO 
American College of Physicians 
 


